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News
Wechsler Presents at MBIA’s State of the State/Current Issues
Affecting Land Development in Maryland

April 17, 2019
 

On Tuesday, April 16, 2019 Benjamin Wechsler, a Partner with Linowes and Blocher LLP, presented to the Maryland
Building Industry Association’s “State of the State/Current Issues Affecting Land Development in Maryland” – an
advanced program geared towards a state-wide audience of civil engineers, consultants, real estate developers, and
other real estate professionals. Ben’s presentation covered the constitutional limits of Adequacy of Public Facilities
Ordinances and impact fees, as well as the strategic considerations that are raised when multiple development
proposals compete for limited public facilities such as school and road capacity.


